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Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: COVID-19 (Coronavirus) and Overseas Educational Visits 

In response to the outbreak of the Coronavirus, the Academy is following the advice of Public 

Health England, the Department of Health, and the Department for Education to promote the 

safety and wellbeing of our students, staff, and local community.  

Any students, staff, or visitors to the Academy who have recently returned from any category 

1 specified country or area have been asked to not attend the Academy, and to self-isolate for 

14 days, calling NHS 111 if they become unwell.  

There are no recent educational visits or trips returning from, or due to travel to, a category 1 

or category 2 specified country or area. Regarding upcoming educational visits or trips, 

currently there are minimal cases outside the risk areas, and as such, the likelihood of an 

individual coming into contact with a confirmed case is low. There is no current advice to avoid 

travel to any of the countries planned for our students to visit. However, we will continue to 

monitor the situation and follow the advice of the relevant authorities. If the travel advice 

changes then we will contact parents/carers of the individual students affected as soon as we 

are able.  

Please see overleaf for information and specific advice on the coronavirus for places of 

education as provided by Public Health England. 

If you suspect that you or someone that you know has symptoms of the Coronavirus then 

please call NHS 111 for advice. If there is an emergency, call 999 immediately.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Price 

Assistant Vice Principal 

& Educational Visits Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Public Health England, accessed on 27 February 2020: 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/866771/Coronavirus_advice
_for_education_settings_poster.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

 


